
Dear Netball Families, 
 
Welcome to the 2020 winter season! 
 
Additional to our netball dress this year we will be adding optional netball hoodies for our 
netball club members (players, officials and families) at a reasonable cost of just $60 per 
piece. These hoodies are a result of much feedback and requests for a warmer option over 
the winter months, they are in no way compulsory and the school sports jacket is still able 
to be worn under the dress during matches for those who do not wish to purchase. 
 
If you would like a hoodie please measure up your child based the chart below to get a 
correct size, noting there are youth sizes and ladies. 
 
Below is a size chart for anyone who also needs to order a new dress. We have a small 
supply of sizes available to try on, please contact Belinda Daunt to organize a time if you 
wish to have a look at these. 
 

\ 
 
 
Once you have done this, please make payment and return the below slip to the front office 
before Friday, 29 February 2020. 
 
The order of all items will be placed on Monday, 02 March, to ensure we have them before 
the start of the season, so late orders unfortunately cannot be accepted. 
 
 
Many thanks 
Belinda and Rachel 

 

 
 
 
 
 



St Benedict’s Netball Club – 2020 Hoodies and Uniform Order 
 
Player Name …………………………………………………….. 
 

 
Paid Hoodie $60 ..…. Yes / No 
Paid Dress $32 ..…. Yes / No 
 
Please speak to Rachel as soon as possible if you have any issues with making upfront 
payment of hoodie or uniform as the club has options to help with this additional cost. 

Hoodie Size  

Uniform Size  


